BOODIES
AND DALGYTES
AT DRYANDRA

AST September, as part of the ‘Return to

Dryandra’ captive breeding programme, 30
dalgytes and 21 boodies were released in Dryandra
Woodland, where rigorous baiting keeps down foxes.
Monitoring has shown that the populations are
thriving, despite natural predation by birds of prey
and pythons, and that they have bred since being
released. Unfortunately. though, one boodie has
been shot and another killed by a car. If driving in
the general area, especially at dusk, please take care.
Native animals have no road sense!




